
 

 

11th March 2024 
Deputy Duncan Smith 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 
duncan.smith@oireachtas.ie 
 
 
PQ 8967/24 – Regional Hospital Mullingar Car Parking Revenue. 
 

 
Dear Deputy Smith 
 
I refer to your representation in relation to the revenue generated by car parking charges at 
Mullingar General Hospital in 2022 and 2023, in tabular form. 
 
I have had this matter investigate and can advise that Regional Hospital Mullingar’s Car Parking 
Charges in 2022 and 2023 are as follows: 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Kay Slevin  
Hospital Manager,  
Regional Hospital Mullingar. 
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